No.2(1 1—25)-DHE/UDCA/2021/QL|',}Z
GOVERNMENT OF TRIPURA
DIRECTORATE OF HIGHER EDUCATION

Dated 08-09-2023

MEMORANDUM

All the Principal/ Principal-in-Charge(s) of General Degree Colleges are aware that
the result of “Bachar Bachao” examination has been published recently by the Tripura Board of
Secondary Education. Moreover, some students have passed in CBSE compartmental examination.

In this regard, all the Principal/ Principal-in-Charge(s) of General Degree Colleges
are requested to take admission of the students in the respective colleges. Preference for admission
should be given for the local students. No forwarding is required from the Directorate of Higher
Education in this regard.

This is for information of all concerned.
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To Higher Education Department
The Principal/ Principal-in-Charge(s),
of all General Degree Colleges under
Higher Education Department for
information and necessary action.




